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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to announce a new after school club which will run over the next term 
until the 17th December.  On a Friday  afternoon, starting on Friday 17th  September 
children will be able to stay for a free Field Games Club or Multi Skills if the weather 
does not allow the pupils to go on the field, run by Doncaster Rovers staff. The club 
will start at 3.15pm and will finish at 4.15pm. This club is open to Years 3 & 4. 
  
Children will need their school PE kit and bring a water bottle.  Spaces for the club are 
limited and therefore places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.   As 
with all our clubs, it is essential that children’s behavior is in line with school policy, 
therefore any child not adhering to the school policy will be removed from the club. 
 
If you would like to secure a place for your child, please complete the form below and 
return to the school office no later than Wednesday 15th September .  There will be 
no charge for this club. 
 
Kind regards. 
  
 
Mrs S Hall  
Executive Head Teacher 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child (name of child) …………………………………………. 
Year  …………………………… 
 
 to attend the After School Field Games  Club 
 
I will collect my child from school at 4.15pm. 
 
 
Contact telephone number 
………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed  ……………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 


